New Al-Anon Faces Alcoholism Needs Your Sharing!

Al-Anon Faces Alcoholism, Al-Anon's public outreach magazine, is getting an update, and your personal perspective is needed on how Al-Anon Family Groups can help people troubled by someone else's drinking.

As you compose your sharing, consider the following questions:

- How did you hear about Al-Anon?
- How did you overcome any initial resistance to attending a meeting?
- What brought you back to your second meeting, and what keeps you coming back today?
- What would you share with a potential member about the help and hope you have found in Al-Anon?

Please send your sharing by November 21, 2025. Go to al-anon.org/sharing to view the writing guide and submit your sharing today!

Note: All submissions become the property of Al-Anon Family Group Headquarters, Inc. and may be used in whole or in part to develop Al-Anon/Alateen material in print and/or digital formats. Publication is not guaranteed.